From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 04 April 2022 20:38:02

Dear Sirs,

| feel that it would be desecration of a site of world importance to proceed with the present
proposed road. Much has been learnt about the area around Stonehenge, which indicates that
the whole area is important, as well as the stones themselves. There is nothing like it in the
world, which is why it is a World Heritage Site.

Please consider routing a new road to the south, or building a long tunnel. Anything but a
destructive cutting, slicing through goodness knows what archaeological treasures.

Yours faithfully,
C.M.Burden (Mrs.)






